
 

   
     

 
      

    

                 

 

  
 

              
     

 
   

 
            

  

  

   

  

                  
                  

                   
                  

  

        

  

  

   

  

 
 

Tina Cournoyer 

From: Ann Marie Suriano <annmarie@irchd.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 4:35 PM 
To: Dylan Reingold 
Cc: Jason Brown; Michael Zito; Christina Moore; kate@irchd.com 
Subject: Re: Children's Services Advisory Committee 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Hi Dylan, 

Thank you for the notice. I will be the representative for the Hospital 
District. Keep me posted. 

Thanks, Ann Marie 

On Tue, Jul 5, 2022 at 12:01 PM Dylan Reingold <dreingold@ircgov.com> wrote: 

Ann Marie, 

Good afternoon! 

As you may be aware, the make-up of the Indian River County Children’s Services Advisory Committee was recently 
modified by the Board of County Commissioners. Per the changes, the Hospital District will now have a representative 
on the Children’s Services Advisory Committee. County staff is looking to try and work on updating the committee over 
the summer. So please let us know who would be the representative from the District. 

I would be happy to discuss. 

Thank you! 

Dylan 
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--
Ann Marie Suriano, Executive Director 
Indian River County Hospital District 
1705 19th Place, Suite G3 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
772-770-0935 
annmarie@irchd.com 
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